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28th March 2019 

 

Save our Bees 

 

Dear Mr Pleasant, 

 

We are writing to you because at Broadbottom School we really love bees and especially yummy honey. 

Lots of people spray nasty things onto flowers that make bees poorly when they try to drink nectar, and this is 

making us very sad. Many bees are dying because they don’t like the taste of the nasty spray. 

Please can you help us to make the bees in Broadbottom safe by asking the people at your Council to not spray 

the plants and flowers in our village. This is very important to all the children at Broadbottom School. 

It would be lovely if you could write back to us, we know you are very busy, but we would like to know if you are 

able to help us out. 

We have enclosed some pictures of bees and lots of Help Save the Bees leaflets, so you know what it is we are 

trying to do. 

If you have got any spare time maybe you could visit us, and we could talk about why we love bees and share a 

honey sandwich. 

 

Lots of love 

 

From All the children in Purple Class and the Eco Club 
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